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NOTICE TO THE EC CREATIVE INDUSTRY SECTOR 08 JUNE 2021

CALL FOR SUBMISSION OF ANNUAL PROJECT FUNDING UPDATE

Warm greetings to the Sector

As it has become a tradition for ECPACC to advertise the call for the submission of
applications for Annual Project Funding, we would like to advise about the delays we
are experiencing. The delays emanate from the Review of the Funding Policy which
was prompted by subsequent developments of the Cultural and Creative Industry,
specifically for the Eastern Cape Province. The Policy Review has been informed by
inputs received from various stakeholders across the sector. It is anticipated that the
policy review process will be finalised in July 2021 whereupon the call will be published
in ECPACC website and all including all social media platforms and Department of

Sport, Arts and Culture website.

ECPACC understands the pressures experienced by artists at these unprecedented
times. We are doing everything in our powers to expedite the call. We hope that all
funding processes and outcomes will be finalised around October 2021. We thank you

for your understanding and patience.

Ms. Phumeza Skoti
Chief Executive Officer



